
Trip to the Ellis Clark Agriscience Program at Nonnewaug High School is a Day of 
Wonder for Region 14 Kindergarten Students 

May 17, 2023 – Kindergarteners from Bethlehem and Mitchell Elementary Schools had a special 
visit to Nonnewaug High School recently to see the many facets of the Ellis Clark Agriscience 
Program. 

The kindergarteners were greeted by smiling Agriscience student tour guides who introduced 
them to various parts of the program. They saw the livestock in the large barns, rabbits, and 
other small animals in the small animal area, met “Sugar” the pony in the horse barn, toured the 
aqua greenhouses to see aquaculture and aquaponics in action, got to sit on the various farm 
tractors, plant a vegetable in floriculture, and learn about the taxidermy animals in the natural 
resources area. 

Junior Agriscience student Campbell Bologna with MES students Iggy Mand (left) 
and Kaine Harrison (right.) 



Agriscience student Aiden Cooper shows Jacob Pillis (BES) a farm tractor 

BES student Nicky Wolcott pets the pony Sugar with the help of Equine Science 
teacher Marisa Bedron and students Kylieann Craine  and Aurora Francisco 



Helena Koemp (MES) and the bobcat 


